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Pyramides Olfactives

HEAD

HEART

DRYDOWN

CITRUS NOTES
PEACH
NASHI PEAR
COTTON CANDY

JASMINE
YLANG YLANG
ORANGE FLOWERS
GERANIUM

SWEET VANILLA
FAVA TONKA
PATCHOULI
AMBER WOODS
OAKMOSS

OUR PROPOSALS

This fragrance tells the story of a journey 
to the distant Malagasy land where 
vanilla flowers are hand-pollinated by 
village women at morning twilight ...
Thus they grow in the midst of the 
redundant vegetation where the Ylang
trees gently caress the pods ...
An enveloping composition, a mix of 
oriental, fruity and floral notes capable of 
evoking a pleasant sensation of well-
being.
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SWEET LEMON
WHITE FLOWERS

TURKISH ROSE
JASMINE
PELARGONIO

AMBER
AMBER WOODS
TRANSPARENT MOSSES

A fragrance that invites you to let 
yourself go ...
A floral-woody sillage that plays with the 
contrast between the opposite accords of 
a succulent Turkish Rose and a radiant 
Amber Wood.
A romantic rose that relaxes and 
welcomes.
The bouquet of Jasmine and Pelargonium 
explode in a whirlwind of Amber notes 
that flare up and give a relaxing and 
persistent atmosphere ...

HEAD

HEART

DRYDOWN

OUR PROPOSALS

SWEET LEMON
WHITE FLOWERS

TURKISH ROSE
JASMINE
PELARGONIO

AMBER
AMBER WOODS
TRANSPARENT MOSSES

A fragrance that invites you to let 
yourself go ...
A floral-woody sillage that plays with the 
contrast between the opposite accords of 
a succulent Turkish Rose and a radiant 
Amber Wood.
A romantic rose that relaxes and 
welcomes.
The bouquet of Jasmine and Pelargonium 
explode in a whirlwind of Amber notes 
that flare up and give a relaxing and 
persistent atmosphere ...

HEAD

HEART

DRYDOWN

OUR PROPOSALS

PINK GRAPEFRUIT
BIGARADE
TANGERINE
SEA BREEZE ACCORD

CARDAMOM
JUNIPER BERRIES
CINNAMON
MEDITERRANEAN BUSH 
ACCORD
HYACINTH

AMBER
BENZOIN
INCENSE
MARINE WOODS
MUSK

This composition tells of the festive 
exultation of nature that floods the air 
with fresh citrus and aromatic notes.
It evokes a walk at sunset in the citrus 
grove by the sea, kissed by the warm 
southern sun. The scents of the 
Mediterranean scrub pervade the 
succulent citrus fruits which, like jewels, 
adorn the green fronds of the trees.
It is the story of a poem, a love, a deep 
bond with the elements of nature. The 
earth, the sun, the sea ...
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VANIGLIA SENSUALE

ROSA ROMANTICA

FASCINO MEDITERRANEO
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HELIOTROPE
NAGARMOTHA
NEROLI
SICHUAN PEPPER

MAGNOLIA
CARDAMOM
ROSE WOOD

OUD
VETIVER
GURJUM BALM
SANDAL WOOD
MUSK

A distinctly woody composition 
emphasized by the notes of Heliotrope 
and Neroli.
The precious Sishuan pepper lights up the 
atmosphere and inflamed the fresh spiced 
heart.
The composition reveals a pleasantly 
energizing soul that is rounded off 
becoming warmer thanks to the 
variegated blend of base woods where 
Oud is king ...
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TANGERINE
BERGAMOT
WHITE PEACH
AQUATIC ACCENTS

ROSE
YLANG YLANG
PEONY
PINK PEPPER

VANILLA
WOODY NOTES
MUSK

An evolution of bright and sparkling notes 
elegantly wrapped in notes of Mandarin, 
Bergamot and fun aquatic accents.
A scent of rose petals blends 
harmoniously with the notes of ylang, 
peony and pink pepper.
The multi-faceted structure is playful and 
elegant.
Flowery equivalent of a diamond in its 
purest form.
A touch of refined luxury for the 
environment ...
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BERGAMOT
BLACKCURRANT
CRUNCHY APPLE
JUNIPER BERRIES

DAMASK ROSE
SAMBAC JASMINE
GERANIUM
BLACK PEPPER
PATCHOULI

AMBER
LABDANO
BIRCH
ROSEWOOD
PRECIOUS WOODS
OAKMOSS

A multifaceted and gallant composition.
The notes of Bergamot, Black Currant and 
succulent Apple are played down by the 
more daring ones of Juniper, Black Pepper 
and Patchouli.
Amber, Labdanum and the smoky Birch 
permeate the precious underlying Woods, 
creating an interesting sillage that mixes 
precious ingredients revisited in a modern 
way.
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OUD SUPREMO

POESIA DI FIORI

CUORE DI BERGAMOTTO
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